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Hello everyone! Anyone want to help me? Hope you can take time to read this long important message. 

 

I am Wendilyn Magbanua, a newly full-time member of FFWPU-Philippines in Mindanao. I have met the 

Principle since 2014 in a small group that's not connected in church but teaches the same principle. I 

decided to connect last year and after my graduation this June 2018, I work as a full-time member here in 

Mindanao Peace Educational Center up until now, which is located in Manticao, Misamis Oriental. Our 

Executive Director in Mindanao gave me a direction to lead a witnessing center she rented in Iligan City. 

I fully accepted this new and bigger responsibility. 

 

The center named as MINDANAO PEACE INFORMATION CENTER and is only situated near 

University and colleges where we can witness young potential global leaders. We successfully conducted 

its simple opening ceremony just this month. However, we are lacking of lecturing facilities like 

computer, Wi-Fi, laptop, projector, speakers, microphones and others. Also, it needs financial assistance 

to sustain it. 

 

Because of this, if you may, I would like to ask donations from you filling up the things needed by our 

center in order for it to operate well and effectively. Every little bit amount would be a great help. I really 

love to take this opportunity to help and also contribute something for the providence as my way of 

comforting God and True Parents. Thank you so much in advance from the bottom of my heart, for 

allowing yourself being a part of its success. your donations will be in good hands, I promise. 

 

 


